Questionnaire for Legislative Candidates

Please Return to

Minnesota United Snowmobilers Association

7040 Lakeland Ave. N. #212

Brooklyn Park, MN 55428

763-577-0186 (fax) or nancy@popp.net
	Name:  
	Office:


1. The sport of snowmobiling has a huge economic impact on Minnesota and is responsible for tens of millions of dollars in tax revenue each year (excluding payroll and income taxes).  Do you agree that snowmobiling is an essential part of Minnesota’s economic health, quality of life and tourism industry?
	Yes:__________
	No:__________

	Comments: 


2. The Snowmobile Dedicated Account is funded by the snowmobile registration tax and unrefunded gas tax attributed to snowmobile use.  Under current law, funds in the account may be spent only for snowmobile purposes.  Will you oppose any effort to divert funds from the Snowmobile Dedicated Account for non-snowmobiling purposes?
	Yes:__________
	No:__________

	Comments: 


3. Will you resist any legislative attempt to reduce the 1% unrefunded gas tax allocated to the snowmobile dedicated fund?

	Yes:__________
	No:__________

	Comments: 


4. Minnesota enjoys one of the finest snowmobile trail system in the country, if not the world.  Over 21,000 miles of trails have been developed and are maintained by volunteers in local communities under the grant in aid program.  Additionally, the State has developed and maintains approximately 900 miles of popular State corridor trails.  Will you support at least 60 % of the user fees paid by snowmobilers (registration and unrefunded gas tax) be earmarked for local grant in aid trails?

	Yes:__________
	No:__________

	Comments: 


5. Do you support a portion of the Parks and Trails Legacy Funds to go to trails that benefit snowmobiling?
	Yes:__________
	No:__________

	Comments: 


6.
Will you support efforts to protect and accommodate trail crossings for new publically funded rail 
developments (both light and heavy rail)?
	Yes:__________
	No:__________

	Comments: 


7.
Unlawful trespass has continued to be a growing problem for the snowmobile community.  
The 2022 Legislature enacted legislation calling for increased civil penalties for this 
violation.  Some legislators felt that the increases were too modest to deter this behavior.  
Will you support further reform if the increased penalties ($250 for a first offence, $500 for a 
second offense and $1,000 for subsequent violations) prove inadequate to protect our 
landowners?
	Yes:__________
	No:__________

	Comments: 


8.
Inflation has dramatically increased the cost of fuel and building materials necessary to 
develop, maintain and groom Minnesota’s snowmobile trails for the public benefit.  Local 
volunteer snowmobile clubs are tasked with doing this work Do you support a sales tax 
exemption for building materials used to construct and maintain snowmobile trails (for 
example, a bridge replacement)?
	Yes:__________
	No:__________

	Comments: 


9.
Do you have any other ideas on how to achieve adequate funding for Minnesota’s 
snowmobile trails?
	Yes:__________
	No:__________

	Comments:
 


